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Hotel Europe,
Lassalja 1/7,

Leningrad. gg w
2nd November, 1929, u, i

;! m“
Dear Mr. Scott, -

i Reverting to the last paragraph on sheet 3 0of my

letter of the 26th ultimo with reference to the visit of the
Vice=Director of the Leningrad Shipbuilding Trust to Moscow, I

gsaw this gentleman this afternoon and he informed me that the

question of class and supervision of certain propesed vessels

was not yet definitely settled and he would let me know further

regarding the métter after they had received a definite reply
from the Register of U.S.S.R.; he will be visliting Moscow again
within the next week or so and will let me know the result of
his further conversations with the Register regarding the
classification and supervision of future vessels.

It will be noted that in my conversation with the
Head Superintendent of the Baltic Head Office of the Sovtorg
Flot at this port, with reference to the withdrawal of class
of the s.s. "KOVDA" as mentioned in my letter of the 1lst instant,
thely O0rfiece had not received any infofmation regarding the
withdrawal of class of any of their other shibs.

I will write you again as soon as I receive any

further information regarding this mattar.<:> 22(72?()
Yours falthfully,

% . layd's Register




